
 

Road Work-Pilcher Road 

Please be advised the Sabine Parish Police Jury is scheduled to 
begin road maintenance on Pilcher Rd. from Hwy 191 to Beau 
Chene Dr. beginning Wednesday, October 5. 

Motorists should expect lane closures, but local traffic will be 
maintained at all times. Traffic control will be present and Road 
Work Ahead signs will be posted.  

Motorists are also remined to drive with caution through road work 
areas and to watch for workers and equipment.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

The Sabine Parish Police Jury thanks you for your cooperation. 

 


